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NOTICE TO PROPOSERS 

 
 

The State of Louisiana, Division of Administration, Office of State Procurement, 
announces its intention to participate in the NASPO ValuePoint Request for Proposal 
(RFP) for Interpreting and Translating Services which was released by the State of 
New Mexico on October 31, 2024.  The RFP is scheduled to close on Tuesday, 
December 17, 2024 @ 3:00 PM, MST.  The RFP number is 40-00000-24-00076. 
 
The RFP is now available on the State of New Mexico’s procurement system website 
using the following link:   
https://bids.sciquest.com/apps/Router/PublicEvent?CustomerOrg=StateOfNewMexi
co  
  
The RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Solicitation 
Information website at: 
https://www.naspovaluepoint.org/solicitation-information/ 
 
The purpose of this RFP is to establish Master Agreements with qualified bidders to 
provide Interpreting and Translating Services for all Participating States. The 
objective of this RFP is to obtain best value, and in some cases achieve more 
favorable pricing, than is obtainable by an individual state or local government entity 
because of the collective volume of potential purchases by numerous state and local 
government entities. 
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